From: Dave Meadows
Sent: 04 February 2013 21:20
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application - 12/01802/REM

Dear Sir

Re Planning Application 12/01802/REM - layout, appearance, scale and landscaping for 82 dwellings on land South of Blackwood  Place and Molineux Drive and North West of Corefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote.

I have viewed the layout for the proposed dwellings and I have the following comments:-

1. All of the proposed dwellings are two storey houses whereas all of the surrounding existing dwellings in Blackwood Place, Molineux Drive and Keyser Road are bungalows.  The provison of houses is out of keeping with the existing development.  At the least, plots 1 to 26 should be single storey bungalows.

2. All of the affordable housing is adjacent to existing houses.  This type of housing should be distributed evenly throughout the propsed development.

3. Dwellings 1 to 26 are too close to the existing dwellings which currently have extensive views over the Sorbrook valley.  Either the length of the (rear) gardens for proposed dwellings 1 to 26 should be greatly increased in order to move the proposed dwelling further away from existing dwellings or a scenic (landscaped) walkway at least 15 metres wide around the developmentshould be introduced between the new dwellings and the existing boundary.

4. The proposal for 82 dwellings is too many for the site and the number should be reduced significantly.  

5. Although access to the Oxford Road is already in place the addition cars from the new dwellings will increase traffic flow at busy times and will more than likely lead to a greater risk of accidents.

6. It is not yet obvious how the surface water on such a large development will be managed.  At present, water, falling on the land where the development will be, runs down the slope towards the Sorbrook causing several footpaths at the edge of the valley to become waterlogged making them virtually impassable.  Unless proper provision is made for the surface water this problem will become more severe.

I trust that you will consider my suggestions and I look forward to seeing ammendments being made to the plan.

Yours Faithfully

Dave Meadows

